
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bayview Avenue Bulkhead and Boardwalk 

 

CLIENT:      City of Biloxi   

CONTACT:  Mayor Andrew “FoFo” Gilich  

(228) 435-6254                            

PROJECT COST:  $3 M 

COMPLETION DATE:  2022 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

Project consisted of the construction of a new concrete 

boardwalk supported by vertical steel and vinyl 

bulkhead.  Approximately 1800 LF of concrete ADA 

compliant boardwalk of varying widths was 

constructed along the north side of Bayview Ave. to 

provide a safe viable walkway expanding public 

pedestrian access. The boardwalk provides designated 

pedestrian crosswalks, and includes lighting, an open-

air shade covered pavilion, benches, trash receptacles, 

and educational signage depicting cultural and natural 

environmental resources of the area.  In addition to 

public access, this project will also aid in coastal 

restoration and conservation of adjoining wetlands. 

The walkway stretches from Forrest Avenue to 

Kensington Drive offering a third of a mile for 

pedestrians to stroll or run on. 

GOMESA FUNDING 


